
NEWSLETTER - 28.6.24

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Events coloured in green are either those which are 
funded by our enrichment pot or events that 
contribute to the pot as fundraising.  Thank you for 
your support.

Day Date Event

Tue 2.7.24 2.30pm Story time session for Nursery 
children and parents

Weds 3.7.24 3.20pm Summer Fayre

Fri 5.7.24 Y6 transition day

Wed 10.7.24 1.45pm and 7pm Y5 and 6 Production

Thurs 11.7.24 Am Traditional Sports Day

Wed & 
Thur

17.7.24 
- 
18.7.24

Transition days for all children in school and 
Outings for Y6

Fri 19.7.24 9am Y6 Leavers assembly - parents 
welcome
3pm Guard of honour for Y6 leavers - 
parents, grandparents and other family 
members welcome

Fri 19.7.24 Break up for the Summer holidays

BUN SALES – 50p

Date Class to bring buns

5.7.24 Belgium

12.7.24 Switzerland

19.7.24 Finland

TOAST ROTA – 50p
Monday Reception

Tuesday Years 1 & 2

Wednesday Years 3 & 4

Thursday Years 5 & 6



News from this week
Talent Show
The Annual Talent Show took place yesterday evening 
and was a wonderful display of children’s talents.  We 
were incredibly proud of all our performers and the 
winners, Logan and Jasmine, were delighted to have 
received the highest numbers of audience votes!

Thank you to the amazing audience who cheered and 
clapped every single act!

Information for next week
Summer Fayre
This is taking place on Wednesday next week after 
school.  If it is fine, we will hold it in the playground, if not, 
it will be inside.

Please remember if you are intending coming that you will 
need to purchase token cards for £2.50 each.  A £2.50 
card has 5 tokens on it which will be ticked off as you 
have a go on different stalls or make purchases.  Please 
purchase your token cards from School Gateway or in 
cash at the main office before the event.  We will also sell 
token cards at the event.

Tickets for Y5/6 Production
The Y5/6 children are busy practising for their end of year 
production.  Year 6 parents and families can purchase 2 
tickets from School Gateway or by calling into the office.  
We will open the ticket sales to Y5 parents on Tuesday.  
At the end of next week, we will let parents know if there 
are spare tickets available to purchase online.  Tickets 
cost £2.50 each.

Other information
Transition
We are planning our normal transition on Wednesday 
17th and Thursday 18th July.  On these days, the children 
will all move into their new classes and will meet their 
new teachers.  We will be welcoming our new children 
into Reception and Nursery and Y6 will be taking part in 
trips.  We are also looking forward to welcoming our new 
teaching staff - Mr Shepherd, Mrs Binns and Miss Kitson - 
to join us for transition.

Retirement
It is with immense sadness that I have to announce that 
Mrs Gomersall is finishing at Withinfields at the end of 
term.  She is one of our longest serving members of staff, 
having supported many families as their children have 
been in Early Years and more recently looking after 
children of parents who she supported when they were in 
Early Years!  

We are holding a collection for Mrs Gomersall and would 
be happy to take any donations from families who want to 
contribute.  Please send any money into school in an 
envelope 


